
Happy New Years!

January 2021

Illinois Higher Education Center would like to wish you a Happy New Years!  

New at IHEC

Please join Illinois Higher Education Center in welcoming Clay Anderson. Clay is
IHEC's Graduate Assistant. He looks forward to helping IHEC reach our mission
of reducing negative health and safety consequences related to alcohol, other

drugs and violence for colleges throughout Illinois

Sign Up for a FREE Virtual Consultation with IHEC 
Update: Due to COVID-19, consultations will be virtual until further

notice
The purpose of an IHEC consultation visit is for campuses to enhance or strengthen their current programming,

provide data to justify need for future programming, and to ensure compliance with state and federal
regulations. IHEC staff members are available to guide colleges and universities in assessment, planning, and

evaluation of campus AODV prevention efforts through technical assistance and use of assessment
instruments developed for this project. Through consultation visits IHEC expects to fuel universities to make

changes for the better

After the consultation has been completed, IHEC staff members will provide the campus representative with a
comprehensive report that will guide campuses toward progressive AODV prevention modifications.

Consultation visits typically take a day, and can be coordinated with an array of faculty members. You can also
visit 

https://www.eiu.edu/ihec/consultationvisits.php for additional
information.

Upcoming Events
Webinar/Trainings:
Date: February 19th
Time: 2:00PM Central 
 Presenters: Marijuana Prevention Initiative 
More info soon
Sign up: Here 

Follow us on Twitter Like us on Facebook

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1534177573664759053
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1534177573664759053
https://twitter.com/IHEC_EIU
https://www.facebook.com/IHEC.AODV/


Sign Up: Here

Sign Up: Here

Continuing Education Units (CEU's)
IHEC offers free CEU's at all webinars and trainings!  

For more information about what CEU's we will be offering please
contact us.

Like us on FacebookFollow us on Twitter 
Closing Comments

IHEC truly values feedback from our affiliates. Your feedback allows us to continue to make
improvements in order to better meet your needs. Please do not hesitate to reach out with

any comments, concerns or suggestions by emailing us at ihec@eiu.edu. We are looking
forward to another great year!

Illinois Higher Education Center for Alcohol, other Drug, and Violence
Prevention  |  600 Lincoln Avenue, Charleston IL, 61920  | 

 217.581.2019

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2423966153428574475
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/225042953810565133
https://twitter.com/IHEC_EIU
https://www.facebook.com/IHEC.AODV/

